
OFFICE OF DEAN OF UNIVERSITY INSTRUCTION 
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH  

                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                       No. 1227-1327/DUI/DS 
                     Dated: 02.04.2024 
                 
Sub: Publicizing of courses for the Academic Session 2024-25. 

 
The University has commenced the admissions process for the academic 

session 2024-2025. The key dates for various Entrance Tests, including CET-UG,          

CET-PG, UGLAW, PGLAW, PUTHAT, PULEET, PUMEET etc. is available on the University 

website https://admissions.puchd.ac.in/entrance-test-details.php. 

In light of the upcoming admissions, all Chairpersons, Directors and 

Coordinators of Departments, Institutes and Centres are requested to prepare colorful 

brochures, posters and pamphlets that showcase the strengths and research focus of 

their respective areas. 

Furthermore, all are also requested to undertake necessary steps to promote 

the courses offered by your department through wide publicity. This can be achieved 

through the dissemination of information via Director Public Relations (DPR)/digital 

media platforms or any other effective means at your disposal. By maximizing our 

outreach efforts, we aim to attract a large number of applications for the session      

2024-25. 

 

This may be treated as MOST URGENT. 

 

               Sd/-  
                                                                                                      Dean of University Instruction 
 
 
To, 
 

The Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators, 
of Departments/Regional Centre/Institutes,  
Panjab University, Chandigarh. 
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